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569-310-2002.09.18-DH-07L
18" September 2002
Mr Rob Brew
Development Control, Planning Services
London Borough of Camden
Town Hall, Argyle Street
London WCIH 8ND
Dear Mr Brew

Re: 42-44 Belsize Park and Land Adjoining 79 Belsize Lane, Loﬁdon, NW3
Application No: PWX0103947

I refer to the planning approval granted on the above dated 1* July 2002 and in particular the condition
attached thereto and enclose herewith Partridge Associates drawing no. 850/1A showing landscape
proposals in respect of condition 7 of the approval notice.

I would be grateful if you would accept this lefter as 2 formal request for approval of condition 7.

Should you have queries or require any further information then please do not hesitate to contact the
writer.

Yours sincerely

DUDLEY HASPINEALL

For and on behalf of
Buller Greenbury Associates Ltd.



